
 

Toileting expectations 

At Dallow we expect all our children to be toilet trained unless there is a specific medical need.  We 
will work with you and support you in toilet training your child if s/he is still having accidents.  Please 
talk to the class teacher about the progress your child is making.  This way, the school can work 
closely with you to ensure that your child is dry and clean during the day. 

 
At Dallow our expectations are:  

 
 All children should be toilet trained unless there is evidence of underlying health conditions. 

Please provide evidence from your doctor if this is the case 
 Children are expected to come into school wearing pants/knickers - NO NAPPIES  
 Underwear should be changed daily to maintain good hygiene and health 
 Please provide a spare set of clothes - pants/knickers, trousers and socks 
 In case of regular toileting accidents, parents are expected to come and collect any wet 

clothing and bring another set of spare clothe 
 If a child soils (poo) themselves, parents are expected to come and clean their child in school 

and take away all dirty clothing 

 
How to support your child:  

 
 Put your child in underwear, NOT nappies or pull ups 
 Talk to your child about the importance of going to the toilet 
 Take your child to the toilet regularly 
 Encourage your child to use the toilet by giving them plenty of praise and rewards 
 Accidents will happen but remember to stay positive and calm 

 

 

 


